From: Christian Villarreal	
Sent: Tuesday, August 12, 2025 9:33 AM	
To:	
	25 .4
Subject: Re: Manor Lagos -	

Good morning City Team,

Please accept this email as a follow up to the developer's waiver request letter. We have reviewed updated numbers from P3 and have determined the following to be considered as our official waiver request:

- Additional Administrative Fee of \$65 per residential lot for a term of 5 years to account for additional staff time needed during the draw review and continuing disclosure processes.
- Total PID Equivalent Tax Rate up to \$0.31

We look forward to the opportunity to discuss these requests with Council on August 20th.

Thank you,

Christian Villarreal Senior Associate



8140 North MoPac Expressway Building 4, Suite 270 Austin, TX 78759 Cell:

Website: www.dpfg.com

The information contained in this email transmission is privileged and confidential information intended only for the review and use of the individual or entity named above. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any unauthorized dissemination, distribution, use or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please immediately notify us by telephone. Thank you.